
Newport Philatelic Society 
 
Newsletter 22nd Release: Number 82 November 2020 
 
Introduction: 
 
Best wishes to all and welcome to the 22nd issue of the newsletter. In this issue 
we have some new acquisitions from Roy of various ships mail from the Pacific 
islands, Graham has sent in an interesting Border Force cover and Lynne has 
sent in some new ideas for thematic collecting on sports and also some stamps 
to identify. No prizes other than the kudos of being a clever-clogs! 
 
As always looking for contributions from all members of new stamps they have 
bought or something stamp related which has piqued your interest so that I 
can share with the rest of the society. 
 
A short delay to the issue this time around as I have been travelling to see my 
new grandson so just escaped before lockdown and now in quarantine for a 
while. A chance to do some organising of the stamp collection(s) perhaps? 
 
I hope you all are safe and well, best wishes to everyone. 
 
https://newportgwentphilatelic.weebly.com/ 
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New acquisiton: Les 
After learning about Airgraphs from Roy last time, I then by coincidence saw 
and got one with a Caldicot “near Chepstow” connection. 
 

  



New acquistions: Roy 
 
Roy has kindly shared with us some of his new, September 2020, acquisitions. 
These are examples of ship’s mail purchased from the late Gerry Birkett 
Collection. Gerry was an ardent collector of Pacific Island covers with a vast 
collection from Gilbert and Ellice Islands and Fiji. Gerry lived near Abergavenny 
and came to Newport Philatelic Society meetings to give a display on Ships 
mail in the late 1980s and again in 1993. 
 

 

 



 

 



 



 



A selection of Sport Stamps: (Lynne) 
 
Lynne has kindly sent some images of stamps on a sports theme, does anyone 
else in the club have a thematic collection on a specific sport(s), Olympics or 
other such area of interest? Let us know and sent in some images please. 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 



Member single page contribution: Graham 
 
Graham has kindly shared with us a cover he received from the Netherlands 
which has been examined and then has the addition of adhesive tape from the 
Home Office Border force. The first time I have seen this new tape. 
 

 

 
 
 



Puzzle corner – Please identify the stamps: Lynne 
 
If you know anything about any or all of the stamps shown below please send 
me an email with any details at les.ashtonsmith@gmail.com. No prizes but a 
well done and a big thank you from Lynne. If we need to get a higher 
resolution images I will do this separately. 
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Final Notes: 
 
Please keep safe and well everyone. A big thank you to Roy, Lynne and Graham 
for their contributions this time around. If any members would also like to 
make a newsletter contribution but needs some help doing so please let me 
know as I would be glad to help.  
 
Any mistakes and errors are all down to me, so as before, my genuine 
apologies for every one of them! If anyone is receiving the newsletter in error 
or no longer wishes to receive it please let me know and I will remove you 
from the circulation list. 
 
Until next time. 
Les Ashton-Smith 
 
P.S. 
 
A new item just acquired for my Chepstow collection, an 2/1/2d embossed 
pre-paid postal envelope with a Chepstow Mon. wavy line 1941 postmark. 
  

 
 


